


• Focus caregiving resources on preventing illness and care for the residents with the greatest

needs.

• Do our part to reduce the chances of a major outbreak in Minnesota communities.

Resident safety is a top priority. 

• Every resident and family should have a clean, safe living environment. The spread of this

novel virus is a critical issue that requires attention.

• Our goal is to try and keep the virus from reaching residents, staff and their families. If

COVID-19 is found in a setting, we want to minimize the spread to anyone else.

Our team is being kept informed and will keep you informed. 

Please know we care about your health and safety and taking these precautions proactively. 

Blessings and 

Shirley Ba 

Chief Executive Officer 


